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Parish Team 
 

Fr. Michael Collins:      Tel:  700883 / 087 6389847 
 

Mary Power:                   Parish Secretary 
 

Sacristans 
Bridget O’ Halloran :                         Newmarket 
Mary Barron:                                      The Wells 
Bernadette Glynn:                             Carrigerry   
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Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or  
email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie  

Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday.  
Office hours Mon, Tue, Thur & Fri  10am to 2.30pm 

Closed on Wednesdays 

Eucharistic Adoration  
From Monday the 30th of May to Monday the 13th of June, 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament following morning Mass 
will be suspended. Apologies for any inconvenience caused.  
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Fatima Hour 
Saturday 4th June is the first Saturday in the month and 
the rosary will be recited continuously between 2pm and 
3pm in the day chapel in Our Lady of the Rosary Church. 



SCOIL NA MAIGHDINE MHUIRE. 
Recent winners of Split the Pot. 
May 18th.  Ruth and Ellen Curley. 
Pot was ¼464 and bought through the school. 
May 25th. Veronica Meere-Hannan. 
Pot was ¼446 and bought in EuroSpar. 
Thank you to all who support our draw every week, 
to the local business owners who make envelopes for the 
draw available. Thanks too to the Parents’ Council who 
facilitate the draw every week. 
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There was no winner of the jackpot of Ũ13,850 last 
Monday night. The Five winners of our draw for 
Ũ40 were Lesley McCoy, Jack Keane, John & Cepta 
O Connor, Mary Casey and Kieran Donnelly. 
Thanks to all our supporters. 
 
 
 
Shannon Doc is back in the Health centre at 
weekends from Friday 6pm to Monday 
9am   ( 24/7 ). During the week they still need to 
go to Ennis. Phone no : 0818 123 500 
 
 
Bingo in Newmarket-on-Fergus Community Hall  
Continues on Wednesday evenings at 8.30pm 
sharp. Please note that during term-time children 
under the age of 18 years of age are not permitted.  
Jackpot ¼1500 
 
 
 
Social Dancing continues in Newmarket-on-
Fergus Community Hall 
Tickets ¼10 at the door include tea/coffee and  
biscuits. 9pm to midnight.  
June 18th  Dermot and Irene Ring 
July 9th  The Paudie Coffey Band 
July 23rd  Michael Sexton 
August 6th Out back (Joe & Peggy)  
August 20th Jimmy Hynes 
 
 
 
Irish Dancing Féis (Croghan Greene)  
All day Saturday 28th and Sunday 29th in the 
Community Hall, Newmarket-on-Fergus. All are 
welcome to attend, with a nominal charge at the 
door. Please be mindful of parking attendants at 
the Green Car Park due to First Communion in the 
village. 
 
 
 
Thank you for contributions made to Trocáire. 
The total amount donated was ¼6058.10 

 Mike Liddy East Clare Vintage &  
Classic Car Memorial Run 2022 
Sunday 12th June in aid of  
Oesophageal Cancer Research. Registra-
tion at 11am at Halpin’s Garage and do-
nations taken on the day. Contact Col-
man on 0863297 
 

Lourdes 2022 
After an absence of two years, due to the Covid 
pandemic, the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes 
will take place again this year, from 28th June to 
3rd July and from 2nd October to 7th October, 
direct from Shannon Airport.. The pilgrimage this 
year cannot accommodate  sick or assisted pil-
grims Prices vary from 739 to 759 per per-
son  sharing depending on choice of Hotel. 
Booking and more details from Joe Walsh 
Tours  01-2410800 
Info@joewalshtours.ie or by post to Joe Walsh 
Tours 69 O’Connell Street Dublin 1 
 
 
LOUGH DERG THREE DAY PILGRIMAGE runs 
Wed 1st June until 15th August (Sat 13th Aug is 
final day to begin the Pilgrimage). Admission ¼80 
| Booking advised | Concessions available for 
students, seniors and groups. All booking info, 
including organised  parish groups available 
at www.loughderg.org, 
mail info@loughderg.org or telephone 071 
9861518. Lough Derg, Pettigo, Co Donegal, F94 
N289 
 
Do you or anyone you know suffer from addic-
tion?   Addiction to Alcohol, Drugs, Gambling, 
Pornography, Food, Internet etc. steals life from 
so many people. Please come to the shrine of 
Matt Talbot in Our Lady of Lourdes Church, Sean 
Mc Dermot street, Dublin, on Sunday 12th June 
at 2pm, and join our annual national pilgrimage 
to pray for the miracle of freedom from all these 
addictions.   For more information, visit 
www.matttalbotprayersociety.com or contact  
vita@matttalbotprayersociety.com ROI (048) 
71262894   

Collection  
This week the basket collection 
amounted to ¼1375.47. We give thanks 
for your continued generosity in  
supporting the work and mission of the 
parish. We continually encourage  
parishioners to use our envelope  
system as it enables the parish to  
benefit from additional tax rebates 
available to charitable organisations 
who can account for their donations. 
Please contact the Parish Office for 
more details or if you would like to  
receive a box of envelopes for the  
coming year.  


